Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2011 9:51 AM

To: '‘Bajsarowicz, Voytek'; jrigter@Ipfire.org

Cc: Bridget Metz; Atkinson, Allan

Subject: RE: Follow up to Notice of Change of Ownership and Request for Time Extension to Execute
Closure Plan for Hanson Aggregates Radum Facility, 3000 Busch Road, Pleasanton,
California.

Mr. Bajsarowicz:

Draft responses to your correspondence regarding a schedule extension for work in AOC1 and comments regarding the
Closure Plan for AOC2 and AOC3 are in preparation. We anticipate that responses from both Livermore-Pleasanton Fire
Department and Alameda County Environmental Health will be issued following technical and legal review.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Bajsarowicz, Voytek [mailto:VBajsarowicz@haleyaldrich.com]

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2010 9:02 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; jrigter@Ipfire.org

Cc: Bridget Metz; Atkinson, Allan

Subject: FW: Follow up to Notice of Change of Ownership and Request for Time Extension to Execute Closure Plan for
Hanson Aggregates Radum Facility, 3000 Busch Road, Pleasanton, California.

Dear Messers. Rigter and Wickham:

This is a follow up to the letter sent to you by Haley & Aldrich, Inc. on August 6, 2010 (copy attached) on behalf of Legacy
Partners (Legacy) regarding their newly acquired property at 3000 Busch Road in Pleasanton, California. In that letter
we requested, on Legacy’s behalf, an extension of time to perform site closure activities conditionally approved by the
Livermore-Pleasanton Fire Department (LPFD) and Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH). We are now
soliciting an update as to the status of that request. The Revised Closure Plan for the Former Radum Property AOC #2
and AOCH#3 was submitted to both agencies on the May 28, 2010 due date. As of today we have not received any
comments regarding the proposed closure activities presented in this Plan.

You may respond directly to this email or call Voytek Bajsarowicz at (925)949-1015. Thank you for your assistance with
this matter.

Voytek Bajsarowicz
Senior Program Manager

Haley & Aldrich, Inc.
2033 N. Main St., Suite 309
Walnut Creek, CA 94596



tel. 925949-1015
cell: 925 708-4287



